
EAST GREENWICH YACHT CLUB, BO X 26 7, EAST GRE ENWIC H, R. I . 02818 
TEL. (401) 884-7700 • FAX (401) 886-4353 

Dear Commodore Michael Schnack 

East Greenwich Yacht Club is hosting our 10th Annual Regatta on July 14th , 2018. The 
purpose of the Regatta is to encourage the sport of sailing at a!I levels from serious 
racers to a family class in a pursuit type race. 

I would like too personally invite members of your Yac~t Club to join us for a day of 
good spirited competition and shore-side fun. We typically host competitors from many 
of the Yacht Clubs around Narragansett Bay. Last yea1r our competitors numbered over 
70 boats and 400 sailors. After racing friends, and families attended the Awards 
Ceremony. The after-race celebration includes dinner, jawards and live music. It is 
always fun for the crews, families and yacht club memtiers from around the Bay who 
participate in this event. I 

East Greenwich Yacht Club shares with you in the paston of sailing and I would like 
this invitation to you and your members to share with us in our 10th anniversary annual 
regatta. 

Registration for the event is at our Regatta website: EGYCregatta.com 

Respectfully, 

J CtM)"Yv V ctt~ 

Commodore East Greenwich Yacht Club 


